
GARY E. JOHNSON 
GOVERNOR 

July 7, 1995 

State of New Mexico 

ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT 
Hazardous & Radioactive Materials Bureau 

525 Camino De Los Marquez 
P.O. Box 26110 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502 
(505) 827-4358 

Fax (505) 827-4389 

Brigadier General William M. Guth 
Base Commander 
27 FW/CC 
100 South DL Ingram Blvd., Suite 100 
Cannon AFB, NM 88103-5214 

Dear Gen. Guth: 

MARK E. WEIDLER 
SECRETARY 

EDGAR T. THORNTON, III 
DEPUTY SECRETARY 

The enclosed document was made available to the New Mexico 
Environment Department (NMED) Hazardous and Radioactive Materials 
Bureau (HRMB) for distribution to regulated entities. 

Please direct your inquires concerning the document to Don Smith 
of Region VI EPA at (214) 260-2342. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Barbara Hoditschek 
Program Manager 
RCRA Permitting 

cc: File 
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